@
US Department
of Tronsportation

Research and

Special Progroms
Administration

NOV 25 7003

Mr. T. Winterton
President

ChevronTexaco Pipeline
2811 Hayes Road
Houston, TX 77082-6696

RE:  CPF No. 5-2002-5034-H

Dear Mr. Winterton:

400 Seventh St Sw
Washingion D C 20590

A Corrective Action Order was issued on November 6, 2002 by the Associate Administrator
for Pipeline Safety in the above-referenced case. It required ChevronTexaco to take the necessary
corrective action to protect the public and environment from potential hazards associated with its
8 **inch pipeline between Salt Lake, Utah and Boise, Idaho. The Regional Director has advised that
all actions required in the Order have been completed. This case is now closed and no further
enforcement action is contemplated with the respect to the matters involved in this case. Thank vou

for your cooperation in our joint effort to ensure pipeline safety.
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